
 

OFFICIAL 

 

 

 

 Communication and Autism Team (CAT) 
   SPRING 2025 – PINs Parent carer Advice Sessions online 

 
We would like to invite you to a one-to-one advice session alongside a CAT, to 
support parent carers of children with a diagnosis of autism or children who 

are on the neurodevelopmental pathway for assessment. 

Sessions are available on the following dates between 9am – 12pm. 

The sessions will take place online 
via Microsoft TEAM’s and will last for 
30 minutes. 
 

Sessions are available on the 
following dates between 9am – 12pm 
 
6th March 2025  
 

The subject or title of your email needs to state that it is for the: 

SPRING 2025 – PINs Parent carer Advice Sessions online 

In your email please include:  

• Your name – Parent carer 
• Your Child’s name 
• Your Child’s school (Add your child’s CAT worker if known) 
• Please include in your email if possible, a brief description of things you would like to 

talk or gain advice about, so that the CAT will be able to prepare for your session and 
make sure the advice is tailored to your child. 
 

• Due to limited places, the course will be offered to the first families to contact us.  
• Please email  
• joanne.clifford@birmingham.gov.uk to reserve a place.  

You will receive an email response to confirm your booking including the date and 
time of your session or to tell you that the sessions are full for this term.  

Yours sincerely, Jo Clifford  
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